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NOTICE OF HEARING 
 

 

On June 18, 2025, at 9:00 a.m., a Hearing Examiner for the Maine Labor Relations Board will 

conduct a hearing involving the South Portland Educational Support Professionals Association 

and the Board of Education of the City of South Portland. 

 

The purpose of the hearing is to determine the bargaining unit status of certain employees of the 

Board of Education of the City of South Portland who are participating in an apprentice program 

for Educational Technicians through Southern Maine Community College. 

 

The hearing will be conducted at the following location: 

 

Maine Labor Relations Board 

19 Elkins Lane, Second Floor 

Augusta Maine 
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